
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-14-26 
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 
 
Disabled & Elderly Health Programs Group 
 
 
March 22, 2013 
 
Julie Hamos 
Director of Healthcare and Family Services 
Department of Healthcare and Family Services 
Bureau of Program and Reimbursement Analysis 
201 South Grand Avenue East 
Springfield, IL 62763-0001 
    

Attention:  Theresa Eagleson 
 

Dear Ms. Hamos: 
 
We have reviewed Illinois State Plan Amendment (SPA) 12-026 received in the Chicago 
Regional Office on December 27, 2012.  Under this SPA, the State proposes to add a new 
reimbursement methodology for implantable contraceptive devices purchased under a federally 
qualified health center (FQHC) or rural health center (RHC) approved by the United States 
Public Health Service.  This SPA is effective October 13, 2012.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Illinois SPA 12-026 is approved, effective October 13, 2012.  The 
Chicago Regional Office will forward to you a copy of the CMS-179 form, as well as the pages 
approved for incorporation into the Illinois Medicaid State Plan.  If you have any questions regarding 
this amendment, please contact Bernadette Leeds at (410) 786-9463. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Bernadette Leeds at (410) 786-9463. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                 
               /s/ 

Larry Reed 
    Director 
    Division of Pharmacy  
    Disabled & Elderly Health Programs Group 

 
c:  Verlon Johnson, ARA, Chicago Regional Office 
     Mary Doran, Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services 
     Cathy Song, Chicago Regional Office 
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